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APPOINTMENTS TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE CANADIAN INSTITUT E

FOR INTERNATIONAL PEACE AND SECURIT Y

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the Honourable
Barbara McDougall, today announced the appointment of three
Directors to the 17-member Board of Directors of the Canadian
Institute for International Peace and Security (CIIPS) . The
appointments are for a term ending August 14, 1994 .

The new Directors are :

Ms. Mardele Harland, senior consultant with Partnership
Africa Canada and past president of the Canadian Council
for International Co-operation, Regina, Saskatchewan ;

Ms . Janine Krieber, researcher on terrorism and low-
intensity conflict and doctoral candidate at the
Parisian Institute of Political Studies, Outremont,
Quebec ; and

Dr . Danford Middlemiss, Associate Professor in the
Department of Political Science at Dalhousie University
and Director of the University's Centre for Foreign
Policy Studies, Lower Sackville, Nova Scotia .

The appointments were made following consultations with the
Leader of the official opposition and the Leader of the New
Democratic Party in accordance with the CIIPS Act (Bill C-32) .
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The Canadian Institute for International Peace and Security
was formally established on August 15, 1984, with the
support of all parties . It reports annually to Parliament .
The purpose of the Institute is to increase knowledge and
understanding of issues related to international peace and
security from a Canadian perspective, with particular
emphasis on arms control, disarmament, defence and conflict
resolution .
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